2nd September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Y4,
Swimming is a compulsory part of the Physical Education Programme in the National Curriculum. By the end of KS2 our main objective is that all children are able to swim, unaided, for a minimum of two lengths of the swimming pool.  If you have a current DBS and you would like to help, please indicate below. We will need at least three regular helpers.
Swimming takes place on Fridays, 14.15 – 14.45 pm.  Children will leave school at 13.45 pm each Friday until the end of December 2021.
We are charged for both transport and swimming instruction.  To assist us with the expense, parents are requested a contribution of £2.50 per week towards the cost of transport which will be payable via our on line payment system.
In order for us to make the necessary arrangements, please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher before Wednesday 8th September 2021.
Yours sincerely

Mrs T Taylor
Headteacher

(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Y4 SWIMMING -SEPTEMBER - DECEMBER 2021
CHILD’S NAME: ________________________________________________________
Year 4
I give permission for my child to take part in swimming instruction during 2021 

(
I can help with swimming and I am DBS cleared




(
I agree to pay £2.50 each week                                        



(
Signed: _________________________________________________________________________
Parent/Carer
